
VoxYouth Retreat FAQ’s 
 

1. What does the cost of the retreat cover? 
The cost of the retreat covers each individual for their stay at the camp, meals, ac8vi8es, 
and use of the facili8es. 

2. If I can’t afford the en3re cost, are there scholarships available? 
Yes. Click on “fill out this applica8on” under Financial Aid and fill out your request form 

 and someone from your campus will get back to you as soon as possible. 
3.  Who is the retreat for? 

The retreat is for students grades 7th-12th. Feel free to invite your neighbors, friends, 
and family members as well. 

4. Will Vox provide transporta3on? 
Yes, we will be leaving from the Branford/HarMord church offices. Please note in your 

 registra8on which office you be leaving from. We will be taking a combina8on of school 
 buses and 15 passenger vehicles.  
5.  What 3me should I arrive? 

Arrival 8me on Friday night is between 4-4:30pm at the HarMord/Branford church 
offices, there will be pizza and water provided. If your student would prefer or require a 
different op8on, please provide food for them.  

6.  What if I have food allergies? 
Dietary restric8ons will be accounted for in the registra8on process and the camp will be 
no8fied in advance of all dietary needs. Please note: To ensure your student’s needs are 
cared for, restric8ons/allergies must be noted in advance.  

7. Can my child bring snacks? 
Yes. Due to severe allergies, all snacks must be nut free or they will be discarded.  

8.  What should I bring? 
A packing list will be sent out when you have completed your registra8on and again one 
week prior to the trip. 

9. What are the Sleeping Arrangements? 
There will be completely separate boys and girls dorms with rooms which accommodate 
up to 10 people. Each dorm comes equipped with bathrooms, showers, and bunk beds. 
Students will need to bring a pillow and bedding for a twin ma^ress or a sleeping bag 
and pillow. Room assignments will be based off current grade levels.  

10. What is the cell phone policy? 
Leaders will collect phones upon arrival at camp. In the case of an emergency, please 
contact one of the youth staff who will help you get connected to your child. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


